Meeting called to Order at 5pm 2-24-21 Open Meeting

Karen Here, Kathy Here, Mike Here, Val Here, Terri Here

Why we didn't post the Official Primary Report until Monday, it was certified Friday at 5pm, Monday was the first day they were back in the office to post the results.

Chelsea asked how many ballots came back? Wanted to know if the date could be changed for the ballots to go out.

Some more questions on how the Regular Election will run. We told them about the how you can come to the Lodge and vote on April 30, 2021.

Open meeting ended they were no more question.